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18th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Tuesday 26th September, the whole school will be celebrating the European Day of 

Languages with various activities being held within your child’s class. This will be a fantastic 

opportunity for your child to engage with different languages and celebrate cultural diversity. 

Non-uniform Day 

Each class teacher has chosen a country for their class to explore, and we are asking 

children to dress up in one or more of the colours of the flag for that country: 

Pre-School – Wales – Green, Red, White 

Reception – France – Red, White, Blue 

Year 1 – Scotland – Blue, White 

Year 2 – Spain – Red, Yellow 

Year 3 – Germany – Black, Red, Yellow, 

Year 4 – Italy – Green, White, Red 

Year 5 – Greece – Blue, White 

Year 6 – Ireland – Green, White, Orange 

In addition, we will also be running a poster competition. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – you are being asked to design a poster about your country. 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 – your challenge is to design a poster to explain why it is good to learn 

other languages. 

Please make sure you have included your name and your class on it. Entries must be 

submitted by 9am on Tuesday 26th September to Mrs Mitchell. Prize-winners will be 

announced later in the week! 

We are really looking forward to this special event in school and cannot wait to see what 

exciting things your teachers have got planned! 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Toor 


